C/o. The Indian Bank Ltd.,
Lady Curzon Road,
Cantonment,

BANGALORE - 1.

26th February 1971.

Dear Mr, Nayar,
Many thanks for your letter of 23rd February
<¢97l convejlng your congratulations which I wvery much

appreciate.

I am enclosing my latest photograph as per

lyour request.

With kind regards,

Yours 51noere1v,
Do G B
(SVETOSLAV ROERICH)

Shri T.K.G. Nayar,
Rditor Signature,

CALL SIGN PUBLISHERS PVT.
Dady House, Top Floor,
50 = Vir Nariman Road,
BOMBAY - 1.




